
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

UPDATE ON ELECTRICITY SERVICE DISRUPTION IN BALFOUR AND PARTS OF 

SIYATHEMBA 

 

Arising the public notice issued earlier this morning in relation to the above stated matter, 

the following update is thus rendered. 

 

Restoration work was abruptly brought to a halt yesterday afternoon due to issues 

between Eskom and the municipality. 

 

Engagements between the municipality and Eskom ensued and continue, nevertheless, 

the power utility has accepted the institution’s plan which now leaves the on-site team 

awaiting a directive on commencement and conclusion of work. 

 

This matter is being handled with the absolute urgency it deserves to eventually reach 

finality. 

 

Once more, the municipality apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this situation.  

 

 

MR. LWAZI CINDI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

20 August 2024 
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